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September 30 Sales Closing Date Near For Crop Insurance in Georgia 

 

Valdosta, Ga., September 13, 2012 ---- USDA's Risk Management Agency (RMA) reminds 

farmers of the September 30, sales closing date for crop insurance. This sales closing date 

applies to barley, oats, wheat, and canola, for all counties in Georgia. The sales closing date is 

the last date to buy a new policy, change the type of policy, or to change the coverage level for 

an existing policy. 

  

Crop insurance is sold and delivered solely through private crop insurance agents. Contact a 

local crop insurance agent for more information. A list of crop insurance agents is available at all 

USDA Service Centers or on the RMA website at http://www.rma.usda.gov/tools/agents/. 
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USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. To file a complaint of discrimination, write: USDA, Office of 

the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Ave., SW, Washington, DC 

20250-9410 or call (866) 632-9992 (Toll-free Customer Service), (800) 877-8339 (Local or Federal relay), (866) 

377-8642 (Relay voice users). 
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